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Next Open Board Meeting: 

Wednesday, February 26th 
 
The next open meeting of the Arbor Hills 
Board will be held on Wednesday, February 

26
th

, at 7pm in the Clague Middle School 
Library. The open session is scheduled from 
7-8pm. We hope to see you there!  

 
Board Member Needed 

Jill Kulhanek, who has very capably served 
as our Vice President since October, has 
sold her home in Arbor Hills and therefore 
stepped down from the Board. She will be 
missed, and we wish her well in her future 
plans. With Jill’s departure, we have an 
open seat on the Board, with a term 
expiring in October 2014. If you are 
interested in serving on the Board, please 
contact any current Board member or 
YPM. 
 

 

 

 
Mail Service Disruption 

The Board and YPM are aware that mail 
delivery to our neighborhood has been 
disrupted for several days in January. This 
appears to be due primarily to weather-
related staffing issues at the Post Office. 
We will continue to monitor the situation 
and follow up with the Post Office as 
appropriate.  

 
Management Company Contact  

Information 

Your Peace of Mind, Inc. 
PO Box 2148  
Howell, MI 48844  
Telephone: 517-545-3900; Fax: 517-552-
4476 Email: ypm@ypminc.com  
Website: www.ypminc.com 
Our YPM rep. is Karin Wittig (Karin@ypminc.com) 

More Snow! 
Throughout this extremely cold and snowy 
winter, the Board and YPM are continuing to 
follow up on issues related to snow removal 
on our streets and common areas. Please 
continue to report any snow removal issues 
to YPM, so they can be resolved in a timely 
manner. For your safety, please do NOT step 
in front of plow vehicles in order to flag down 
the driver! We do not want anyone to get 
hurt. 

 

Please also help by keeping vehicles off 
the streets during any snow event. Please 
note that any vehicles left on the streets after 
a snowfall of 1 and ½ inches or more may be 
towed at the owner’s expense. We do not 
want to have to do this, but the amount of 
snow we are getting makes it even more 
imperative that the plows have room to work. 

 

Board Contact Information 
Email address: Board@Arbor-
Hills.org Phone number: 734-926-
8857  
Web site: www.Arbor-Hills.org 
 
Board Members: 
Collin Ross - President  
Elena Levin – Secretary 
Vance Allen – Treasurer  
Zhenlin Liu – Member-at-Large 

 
Financial Summary 

On the reverse side of this newsletter, 
you’ll find a summary version of our 
financial report for 2013, prepared by 
our Treasurer, Vance Allen. If you 
have any questions about the 
financials, please contact YPM or the 
Board.


